

1 December 2016

St Joseph's Park Kenilworth CV8 2FT

Telephone: 01926 514444 Fax: 01926 514455 e-mail: post@crackleyhall.co.uk

**Dear Parents** 

Yours faithfully

## First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion 2017

As you may already be aware the date for the celebration of the First Holy Communion is set for 11.00am on Friday 9 June 2017. Pupils have already begun a programme of preparation for Holy Communion in their RE lessons and in January will meet together during lunchtimes.

If your child is a Catholic and you would like the opportunity for them to make their First Reconciliation on Tuesday 21 March and their First Holy Communion with us at Crackley Hall, please return the slip below by **Friday 16 December**.

There will be a short meeting for parents in school at 7.00pm on Tuesday 10 January 2017.



Dogistared Office Princethorne College Drive House D. L. 01/00 CDV C